
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           09 November 2017 17:27
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Tony Smith
 
Name: Tony
Surname: Smith

 
 
Message:
To whom it may concern,i run my small business in the centre of Drogheda and have 2 employees. It is
imperative that our town is made a City in order for its growth to be managed and funded diligently
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